
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF COBDEN, ILLINOIS 
HELD ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2013 

AT THE VILLAGE HALL 
 
Call to Order 
 Village President Paul Z. Tomazzoli called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Roll Call 
 Upon roll call, the following Trustees were present: 
 
    Patrick Brumleve 
  David Stewart 
  Frances Swedlund 
 
Also Present 
 Larry E. Nance 
   
Certification of Notice 

Notice of meeting was announced at the December 16, 2013 regular meeting of the Village 
Board.  News media was notified by fax.  Notice was posted at the Village Hall and on the 
Village’s website. 

 
Purpose of Meeting 

The purpose of the special meeting was to hire a Public Works Employee. 
 

Interviews of Applicants 
 Robbie Hale and Kenneth Furry were interviewed by the Board and Mayor Tomazzoli. 
 
Kenneth Furry Hired as Public Works Employee 
 Motion was made by Brumleve, seconded by Stewart, to hire Kenneth Furry as Public Works 
 Employee at the rate of $11.00 per hour for a six month probationary period beginning 
 December 26, 2013.  Upon roll call, the vote was: 
 
 Ayes:   3 – Brumleve, Stewart, Swedlund 

Nays:         0 – None   
Absent:           3 – Britt, Gomez, Maze  

Motion declared carried. 
 
Adjournment 

Motion was made by Swedlund, seconded by Brumleve, that the Special Meeting of the 
Village Board of Trustees be adjourned.  Motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 7:08 
p.m. 
 

                                                     ________________________________________ 
               Karen M. Winzenburger 
              Village Clerk 
 


